: Protect the Kinni Campaign

I/we plan to attend the Heart of the
Kinni breakfast at the Minneapolis
Club on Tuesday, May 18, 2010.

The following will be attending:

RSVP by mailing this form;
calling 715.425.5738
Email: nelsonfrench@kinniriver.org
Or RSVP online—go to Events at
www.kinniriver.org




PETER HEEGAARD
ART KAEMMER

KINNICKINNIC RIVER
LAND TRUST

PO Box 87
River Falls, WI

PLEASE
PLACE
STAMP

HERE

Kinnickinnic River Land Trust

Attn: Peter Heegaard & Art Kaemmer
PO Box 87

River Falls, WI 54022



